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NOTICE THAT WE WILL NOT RESPOND TO FAXED REFILL REQUESTS

DEAR PHARMACY, 
RE:  «FirstName» «LastName»,  DOB:  «DOB»
Due to the recent marked increase in the number of computer generated fax requests from all pharmacies, we will no longer respond to them.

We have found many of them to be requesting medicines that are no longer on the patient’s current medicine list. 

Effective immediately, our office will respond only to refill requests that you initiate electronically via SureScripts, since this allows us to review the patient chart with the request, and to respond to your request in a timely manner.
In the future, please do not fax refill requests to us, as we will not be replying to them. 

Please resubmit any existing requests electronically, and we will respond promptly.

Sincerely,
Bradley Block, MD

Amy Nation, DO

Craig Chase, MD

Susan Smolen, MD
2441 West State Road 426 • Suite 2011 • Oviedo, Florida 32765 
 (407) 678-6888 • (407) 678-0252 Fax


